Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2009 3:02 PM

To: Brian Silva (bsilva@craworld.com)

Cc: Bauer, Michael (MikeBauer)

Subject: R0O2466 Proposed Subslab Sampling Locations
Brian,

The proposed sub slab sampling locations described in your June 29, 2009 correspondence are acceptable for
implementation. Please present the results in the Site Investigation Report requested in our June 19, 2009
correspondence.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




